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A NOTE FROM THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

My Dear Friends,

What an honor and blessing it is to be serving the Lord in this capacity!
Over the last two years | have had the privilege of watching the Lord
grow this ministry in so many different ways. We have significantly
improved our technology, become a medical facility, expanded our
abstinence program, updated the outside of our building and are now
attracting more attention than ever! As a result, we are enjoying an
even greater impact in our community!

God is doing AMAZING work at First Choice and it is all because of
you! Our partners, our volunteers, our staff and our friends —you have
truly made a difference and | want to personally thank each of you!

Nothing gives me more happiness than to see the joy on a young
woman's face when she brings her baby into the Center...a child that
was once considered a mistake, is now the love of her life!

Never has our world needed hope more than it does now, and here at
First Choice we are seeing the effects of hope each day - hope truly
does change everything! Romans 15:13 says “May the God of hope
fill you with all joy and peace in believing, that ye may abound in
hope..." This is the life changing hope that we share with the women
and families who come to us in need each year.

Thank you for allowing us to reach out with hope and be the hands
and feet of Jesus in a very practical way. Thank you for enabling us to
share the grace and love of Christ with those who may never step foot
inside a church. Thank you for your prayers, your love and your support!

In His Service,

Lisa Miller, Chief Executive Officer

FINANCES

Fiscal year January 1, 2015 through
December 31, 2015

TOTAL INCOME: $264,588.59
TOTAL EXPENSES: $247,087.12

*Includes donated equipment & inventory (fixed assets) values
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SERVICES

Client Services, all free of charge:
e Pregnancy Testing

e Uitrasound Confirmation of Pregnancy
¢ Options Counseling

¢ Community Referrals

¢ Parenting Lessons

* Parenting Mentors
 Baby Bucks Incentive Program

e Post-abortion Recovery Program

Community Services:
e Sexual Integrity Educational Programs
® Speakers for Women's Groups, Churches and Organizations

e Surrendering the Secret Post-abortion Recovery Program

OPPORTUNITIES FOR INVOLVEMENT

Individuals:
e Prayer — the foundational need of a successful ministry
e Liaison — be our contact person in your church family

e Financial — Become a monthly partner, give a one-time gift or give a gift in
memory or honor of a laved one or friend

e \/olunteer — Become a client advocate or help us out by answering the
phone, or a million ather jobs - we need everyone!

¢ Donate gently used baby items

Churches and Groups:

e (Group projects — Make baby blankets; offer assistance with our fundraisers;

donate new toys at Christmas; donate toiletries or other baby items.
e Host a baby shower to help stock the shelves with baby items

® [nvite a speaker to your women's group or meeting

CLIENT STATISTICS

Number of Clients: 402
Client Visits: 1932
Pregnancy Tests: 224
Positive Results: 136
Ultrasounds Performed: 34

Eight abortion vulnerable clients chose life!
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During the 2015 fall semester our Sexual Risk Avoidance Department presented
the Creating Positive Relationships Program in 6 area school corporations to 10
different middle and high schools in Delaware County. We are also very excited
to announce that CPR will be taught at Daleville School Corporation and Burris
Laboratory School this spring! These 6th-12th Grade students participate in a
week long interactive program that teaches good decision making skills with a
focus on the benefits of choosing abstinence until marriage.

After completing the Creating Positive Relationships After completing the Creating Positive Relationships
Program, an average of 93% of students opted to Preprogram knowledge levels increased by an average of 8%
choose abstinence over sexual activity.
2015 Fall Semester SRA/Abstinence
% of Students Choosing Abstinence 2015 Pre-Test vs Post Test

6TH GRADE UP 10% 7THGRADEUPB%  BTH GRADE UP 5% HIGH SCHOOLS UP 8%

89% 90% 91% 92% 93% 94% 95% 96% ==o=Pre-test ==@==Post-Test

First Choice for Women is very grateful to the Community Foundation of Muncie and Delaware
County for providing a grant that helps finance this curriculum so that we may offer the program to
schools and youth organizations completely free of charge.
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